

Aegeus is pleased to invite you to its Annual Meeting which will take place on Thursday the 2<sup>nd</sup> of June 2016, at 6:30 pm, at the British School at Athens, Upper House.

Aegeus' work undertaken during the previous year will be presented, and Prof. John Bennet (British School at Athens – University of Sheffield) will give a lecture entitled "What were Aegean texts for?".

A reception will follow in the BSA garden, where many activities will be hosted.

We look forward to seeing you on this occasion.



Address: The British School at Athens
52, Souidias st., Kolonaki
Information: info@aegeussociety.org, www.aegeussociety.org